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Wayne Bank Collects “Toys for Pike County Kids” 
 

 

 Milford, PA – Wayne Bank’s Pike County Region recently participated in 

the “Toys for Pike County Kids” collection sponsored by the Gung Ho 909 

Detachment of the Pike County Marine Corps League, the Pike County 

Commissioners, and the Pike County Office of Human Development. Toys for 

local children were collected at the Milford, Lords Valley, and Shohola 

Community Offices of Wayne Bank to be distributed to Pike County families in 

need during the holiday season.  

 

For the past several years, MaryAlice Petzinger, Regional Vice President 

of Wayne Bank has spearheaded the campaign among the Wayne Bank Pike 

County offices.  According to MaryAlice, “We are always looking for ways to 

actively support the communities we serve, so when the local Marine Corps 

League offers a program like this, we are more than enthusiastic to help out and 

spread some holiday cheer.  It is especially rewarding when both the customers 

and staff are so eager to contribute to the effort.” 

 



Wayne Bank is a subsidiary of Norwood Financial Corp., Member FDIC, 

and is located in Honesdale, Pennsylvania. The Bank has fifteen Community 

Offices in Wayne, Pike, Monroe, and Lackawanna Counties. The stock trades on 

the NASDAQ Global Market under the symbol – NWFL. 

 

PHOTO CAPTION-LEFT TO RIGHT: Juliette McKerrell, Assistant Vice President 

and Commercial Loan Officer; Wendy Davis (standing), Assistant Branch 

Manager Milford Community Office; MaryAlice Petzinger, (seated) Wayne Bank 

Regional Vice President and Manager of the Milford Community Office; Helen 

Miller (standing) Teller, Milford Community Office; and Wendy Olsen (seated) 

Customer Service Representative, Milford Community Office. 
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